September 10, 2017

Dear University of Ottawa Journal of Medicine, 

Please consider for publication my opinion piece “Professionalism and the use of social media in the context of medicine”. 

This essay was written to address the universal platform social media provides to engage a broader audience. With vast potential to do good, if misused it can become an invasion of privacy, a contributor to anxiety and depression as well as a threat to physical safety and professionalism. Etiquette rules regarding the application of this powerful tool have yet to be written leaving significant gray areas for its users and for the governing bodies attempting to monitor them. Expressed here is my personal experience with this controversial topic and suggestions to improve the system designed to monitor and promote professionalism at the University of Ottawa. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]This original opinion piece has not been previously published, nor is it being considered elsewhere until a decision is made by the UOJM Editorial Review Board. There are no real or perceived conflicts of interest. Thank you for your time and careful consideration and I look forward to a favourable decision. 

Yours sincerely, 

Nicole K. Mathies, 
University of Ottawa, Class of 2020
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